
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As you know, we are actively working towards achieving a school improvement award, and 

your input is invaluable in this process.  

Last October, many of you completed a survey regarding our provision, and now we would 

like to gather your thoughts again to evaluate our progress over the past year. 

Please take a moment to complete the survey using the link below.  

Your feedback will help us understand what we’re doing well and how we can improve even 

further.  

It should only take a couple of minutes, and we kindly ask that you respond within the week. 

If you have any queries about this survey, please contact the office. Do not reply to this 

email as replies are not monitored. 

Thank you. 

Evaluation submissions are valid between: 25/10/2024 - 25/11/2024. Your submission will 

not be accepted outside of these dates. 

Click here 

Or copy and paste the following. 

https://app.awardplace.co.uk/stakeholder-evaluations/user-survey/671be1bdc956f  

Kind regards 
 

 
 
Mr Arthur Barzey 
Headteacher 
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